
 
POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 

 

HEADS UP!  
 

5
th

 April 2019 

 

We have had a very busy last week of term….. 

Our children from reception, year one and two enjoyed a fabulous visit to 

Macclesfield Forest on Tuesday. They braved the cold and engaged with their 

learning so well that the ranger – Frances – particularly asked that I pass a message 

to parents about how lovely they were. We are sending a flyer with this news about 

a holiday activity happening in the forest next Monday. It’s a free family event and 

it would be a good chance for you to see the environment we will be using on a 

Friday afternoon when we come back after the holidays. 

 

Our second Christian Values Day on Wednesday was a resounding success. Many 

children embraced new concepts and they all responded with enthusiasm to the 

various activities they participated in. Many thanks to all staff, parent and church 

volunteers and Rev David for a wonderful day.  

 

We had more volunteers in school on Thursday and the children enjoyed creating 

Easter art with Jane and Sandy. We also participated in our last session with Jo 

Edwards from Sale Sharks – Jo has been a brilliant part of our team this term and 

we have learned much about sporting values and also how to play tag rugby. Our 

thanks to Jo for all her hard work with the children. 

 

Hope you have a fantastic Easter holiday and we look forward to seeing you again 

on Tuesday 23rd April. 

 

Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 

 



Dates for first week back after Easter include: 

 

Tuesday 23rd April - Front Row Music Lessons 

    Swimming Lessons  Y4, 5 & 6 

    Easter Service at Church 

    SATS Blaster Club 

Thursday 25th April - PTA Activity Club 3.30pm 

Friday 26th April - Macclesfield Forest pm 

    Family Fun Night 6 pm  

       

       

 

 

 


